HARNETT AREA SHAG ASSOCIATION (HASA) NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2013



JANUARY 7, 2013 – HASA MONTHLY BUSINESS MEETING, 7:00 p.m. MI CASITA, HWY 421, DUNN, NC



YOU'RE INVITED TO A VERY SPECIAL PARTY HASA

NEW AND RENEWAL MEMBERSHIP PARTY

FRIDAY, JANUARY 11, 2013, 7:00 P.M. TIL 11:30 FOOD MENU PROVIDED BY JOANNE ADAMS, BECKY JACKSON, AUDREY RAY. IT WILL BE APPRECIATED IF YOU WILL BRING A SIDE DISH, FINGER FOOD, OR DESSERT TO COMPLIMENT OUR GREAT BUFFET.

> DUNN SHRINE BUILDING 211 N. CLINTON AVENUE DUNN, NC 28334







Kicking off 2013!

January 11

Re-Up Party

DJ "King Curtiss" Carpenter

2011 Inductee
Carolina Beach Music Radio
Hall of Fame



Not a member ? We'd love to have you as a member of our HASA Family!

To find out more about us, please check us out at www.hasadance.com

or ask any of our members.

Membership applications available online and at all HASA events Find us on Facebook under Harnett Area Shag Association

2013 HASA SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

- Jan. 11 New & Re-up Member Party DJ "King" Curtiss Carpenter
- Feb. 4 HASA Business Meeting
- Feb. 8 Celebrate Valentine's Day with HASA & DJ David Sessoms
- Mar. 4 HASA Business Meeting
- Mar. 8 DJ Mike Overman
- Apr. 1 HASA Business Meeting
- Apr. 5 Pre SOS PARTY DJ Joey Warren
- May 6 HASA Business Meeting
- May 10 HASA PARTY
- Jun 10 HASA Business Meeting
- Jun. 14 HASA PARTY
- July 8 HASA Business Meeting
- July 12 HASA PARTY
- Aug 5 HASA Business Meeting
- Aug. 9 HASA PARTY
- Sept. 2 HASA Business Meeting
- Sept. 6 Pre SOS PARTY
- Oct. 7 HASA Business Meeting
- Oct. 11 HASA PARTY
- Nov. 4 HASA Business Meeting
- Nov. 8 HASA PARTY
- Dec. 9 HASA Business Meeting
- Dec. 13 HASA PARTY

Other Entertainment January 2013

JANUARY 1, 2013 - HAPPY NEW YEAR JANUARY 18-20 – SOS MID-WINTER AT "THE BEACH" JANUARY 25 – FAYETTEVILLE AREA SHAG ASSOCIATION (FASA) RE-UP PARTY,

MAVERICKS SALOON, FAYETTEVILLE, NC, DJ LARRY ELMORE

HASA OFFICERS 2013

NAME	TELEPHONE NO	E-MAIL
Robert Honeycutt	910-214-2858	hrob7@intrstar.net
Joe McCorquodale	919-820-2452	No E-mail
Ann Lewis	252-725-7434	annrock47@yahoo.com
Annette Sills	910-436-4456	luvtoshag1@yahoo.com
George Aultman	910-658-6689	gtaultman2007@aol.com
Entertainment Committee Chairperson		
Butch Halpin	910-985-1367	bhalpin@carolinasound.com
Website	www.hasadance.com	Webmaster - Butch Halpin
Facebook	Harnett Area Shag Association	

Letter from President Robert Honeycutt

I would like to extend my appreciation to you for electing me as HASA President for 2013. My main goal is to make this a social club that all will be excited to attend each month. For everyone to enjoy good food, music, entertainment, and fellowship. For you to have the opportunity to dance or to listen to the best music and socialize with old and new friends. I would like to say thanks to Gail Covill for a job well done as Treasurer for 2012. The new officers will join forces to create a team that will get the job done in making us a first rate club. We don't only want to be known as a social club but to have a reputation as giving back to the community. In 2012, HASA donated over \$3,000.00 plus to charities to include Make A Wish Foundation, Dunn Shrinettes, Hospice, Falcon Children's Home, Dunn United Ministries, Shiners' Children's Hospital and S.A.F.E. HASA also donated 3 boxes of toys to Toys for Tots in order for area children to receive a toy for Xmas. This was the monetary value. In order to be able to make the donations to charities, there many hours spent by the officers and others volunteering their time -by purchasing food, supplies, decorating the building prior to the party, setting up tables, preparing food, cleaning the kitchen, sweeping floors, gathering all the trash "after the party." The "volunteer" hours were in lieu of HASA spending money for these services. It takes volunteers and memberships in order for us to be able to contribute to charities within the community. As Butch Halpin stated, "A lot of good can be accomplished when many work together for a common goal!" We do need more volunteers to assist with everything. Please see me if you are interested in volunteering in 2013. I welcome any ideas or suggestions that you can give me to improve our club. Thank you for all that you did last year to increase our membership and to make all the good things happen. Robert Honeycutt, President, Harnett Area Shag Association (HASA)